
Goal Proposed Funding

Homeless Prevention ESG: $591,281

Development of New Housing
CDBG: $220,000

HOME: $1,566,843

Rental Housing Rehabilitation CDBG: $1,220,000

Homeowner Housing Rehabilitation CDBG: $2,132,000

Public Services CDBG: $83,000

Community Engagement CDBG: $345,000

Youth Employment CDBG: $540,000

Economic Development CDBG: $365,000

Remediation of Substandard
Properties CDBG: $140,000

Public Improvements CDBG: $550,000

NRSA - Railroad Island/Hamms CDBG: $5,000

2025-2029 HUD CONSOLIDATED
PLAN SUMMARY SHEET

Each year, Saint Paul receives about $9 million from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
(HUD). The Consolidated Plan is required by HUD to prioritize these funds over the next five years. These
programmatic funds are set by HUD and allocated to the City in three different pools:

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG): Housing, public facilities and services, economic
development, planning 

HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME): Expanding the supply of affordable housing for low- and very
low-income persons

Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) Program: Preventing homelessness and assisting those already
homeless

The Consolidated Plan reflects strict HUD program requirements as well as policies adopted in the City’s
Comprehensive Plan. It aims to address housing, public facilities and infrastructure, economic development,
and public service needs in the city related specifically to those HUD funds. This process also includes the
Annual Action Plan (AAP) that acts as the City’s planning document for the use of these funds during a single
program year. The 2025-2026 Annual Action Plan is being updated along with the 2025-2029 Consolidated
Plan.

The following table shows proposed project areas and
associated HUD funding from the 2025-2029 Consolidated Plan.
The City of Saint Paul expects to receive funding allocations in
2025 similar to its 2024 allocations: $6,765,326 in CDBG funding,
$1,534,711 in HOME funding, and $591,281 in ESG funding.

Draft plan review period and
public hearing

Comments may be submitted
by April 9 to:

The Consolidated Plan draft will
be available for public review and
feedback until April 9, 2025.

The draft plan can be reviewed
online at stpaul.gov/ConPlan or
in person at the Saint Paul Public
Library Bookmobile.

There will be a public hearing on
March 27, 2025, at the Sun Ray
Library from 4:30-5:30 p.m. 

Email: hudconplan@stpaul.gov

Phone: (651) 266-6644 

Mail: 
Jessica Deegan, 
Grants Compliance Manager 
Department of Planning and
Economic Development, 
Grants Administration 
1100 City Hall Annex 
25 West Fourth Street 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 


